



# AGENDA - Woodside Association

Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> April 2024 7-8pm

Item	Agenda	Minutes
1	<b>Introduction/Apologies</b>	Present: Catherine Wright, Mira Pitkin, Owen Lloyd, Simon Appleby  Apologies: Michelle Catanach, Kate Wagstaff, Laura Sawyer
2	<b>Matters arising from previous minutes</b>	N/A
4	<b>Treasury update</b>	Quiz night made £840.00  We currently have £4700 in the bank  Library costs: Still to buy - table £179, blinds £753 and sofa £395 (VAT to come off) Around £3500 will remain in funds after this. Cost for library will be around £10,000 on completion  Upcoming general costs expected: Ice cream van £350 Umbrellas (cost TBC)  Funding sources: Tesco blue token scheme – Catherine to fill in application for this. Michelle to consider any grants that may be available this financial year. Recycling cartridges – Mira to send information to Simon Appleby
5	<b>Completed events</b>	Bags2School 1 <sup>st</sup> March - £50 earned this time. Quiz night – successful event, suggestions of charging more for tickets and drinks. Consider next quiz October 2024
6	<b>Forthcoming events</b>	Bags2School 6 <sup>th</sup> June Food bank collection - 29/4/24 Children's quiz 16 <sup>th</sup> May 2024 - discussed the challenges of arrange quiz teams. Michelle to consider if a bingo night would be preferable. Catherine to message on WhatsApp to discuss with the wider PTA.

		<p>Ticket £5 with drink and snack. Currently have small prizes in the PTA cupboard.</p> <p>Summer fayre – tokens, ?colour run. To be discussed in a separate meeting. Frank’s coffee to come to sports day and Summer Fair. We have 2 charcoal BBQs at school if we would like to use these.</p> <p>Ice cream van 19<sup>th</sup> July – date confirmed by the school</p>
8	<b>Library project</b>	<p>Great progress has been made.</p> <p>Kate Reed, Jo Jonwood, Catherine Wright to sort and stock books on Wednesday.</p> <p>Computer desk to arrive early next week.</p> <p>Would like 4 more chairs for £380 – this is in addition to the current plan for furniture – agreed to purchase these.</p>
9	<b>Funding requests</b>	<p>5 umbrellas for picnic tables</p> <p>Library project (see above)</p> <p>Contribution to Y6 leavers - previous years PTA has donated £500, Y6 teachers are planning this Mr Lloyd to discuss with them and feedback.</p>
10	<b>Any other business</b>	<p>Committee members for next year – Chloe Cripps will be stepping down. PTA to attend Y3 intro meeting to recruit new parents.</p> <p>Santa sleigh rotary club – Mira will contact the rotary club about this.</p>
11	<b>Meeting Dates</b>	<p>In person meeting about the summer fair – 25<sup>th</sup> April, 8pm venue to be confirmed</p> <p>Next PTA meeting date TBC</p>